
Fearn, Pamela

From: Cerbone, Susan

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 9:51 AM
To: Fearn, Pamela

Subject: Presentation for 9/20

Gary Bergenske, Chairman of Shriners International's Board of Directors, to present an overview of the 2017 annual
convention held in Daytona Beach (July 9-13) and an preview of 2018's convention.

Susan Cerbone

Communications Manager
City of Daytona Beach

W 386-671-8014

cerbones@codb.us

visit our website at http://www.codb.us


